










Dear Seminoles Alumni, Community Businesses and Stakeholders,

I am writing you on behalf of the Salem High School Soccer program.  To complement Salem’s tradition of academic excellence, we have revived the Soccer program which is now on the verge to become one of the most successful in the state, while working on a budget that is ten times less than most of our competitors. The purpose of this letter is help us level the playing field. 
Within our program, we have very talent student athletes who are excelling the classroom as well as on the soccer field. Many of the kids in the program do not have the financial means to pay for their player dues. Last season I spent over $600.00 to buy equipment, food and soccer jersey for some of the athletes. I’m asking for your donations to help these kids to achieve their dreams.
 The Seminoles finished the 2014- 2015 season with a 9-5-1 record. This year we have improved our region ranking from 35 to the top 15 this season alone. We are looking to improve our ranking this coming season. Also this year, 2 of our graduates have received financial assistance to further their educations because of their participation in our program. We believe success on the field illustrates the commitment of our young men and their coaches to excellence through teamwork and translates into increasing opportunities for the young men who participate in our program.
  
Any donation that can be given will be greatly appreciated.  We must raise over 20,000 to offset the costs of equipment, travel, meals, tournaments, trip to France and camp fees. We are depending on this fundraiser to be the main source in achieving this goal.  By participating as a sponsor, your organization will benefit from extended exposure through media campaigns and promotional efforts directed toward the supporters of Salem High School. For your donation, you'll be able to enjoy excellent exposure to this important segment of your target audience.
We have five levels of sponsorship packages, as detailed on the enclosed sponsorship commitment form. You can select the level of participation that best meets your needs.  You can be secure in the knowledge that your sponsorship fee will be used to help Salem High School’s Soccer program reach its goals and level the playing field with other top programs.  We're counting on your support and will be happy to answer any questions you may have.  Please return your sponsorship commitment form by mail to 3551 Underwood rd, Conyers, Ga, 3001, attention coach Amaizo.
You may call me if you have any questions or to inform me of your desire to participate in this effort.  I may be reached at 404-604-6159.  Thank you in advance for your willingness to support the Salem Seminoles as they continue their efforts to be the best in the state, both on the field and in the classroom.

Sincerely,

Anani . M. Amaizo                                                     
Head Varsity Soccer Coach

Salem High School


Anani Amaizo


Head Soccer Coach


Phone: 404-604-6159


Email:aamaizo@rockdale.k12.ga.us
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